
 

 

 

 

Children’s House Admissions Checklist 

1. Attend a Parent Tour 
Parent Tours are scheduled by appointment with the Director of Admissions. The Parent 

Tour provides an opportunity for parents to gain an understanding of the Montessori Method 

and the philosophy of Shrewsbury Montessori School, take an observational tour of the 

school, observe classrooms in the Morning Work Period and participate in a Question and 
Answer session with the Director of Admissions. 

2. Application 
A child is considered for admission and placed on the Admissions List upon receipt of the 
completed application and the non-refundable $40.00 application fee. 

3. AISNE Evaluation – Kindergarten only 
Kindergarten applicants are responsible for submitting the Association of Independent 

Schools of New England Student Evaluation form to the child’s current teacher and 

requesting return to Shrewsbury Montessori School. 

4. Admission to Shrewsbury Montessori School 
Current students are offered the opportunity to continue their education at the School for the 

succeeding year. Siblings of current students who have submitted the application are offered 

the opportunity to enroll. Accordingly, admission of new students into the School is subject 

to the availability of space, as well as a determination by the School that it can meet the 

needs of the child. Shrewsbury Montessori School reserves the right to determine placement 
based on the needs of the classes with regard to balance of age and gender. 

5. Notification of Decision 
Applicants who have applied on behalf of their child for admission as a new student into the 

Shrewsbury Montessori School are notified of the applicant status beginning February 

preceding the school year for which admission is sought. Admission notification continues 

throughout the spring. Applicants are notified that their child has been granted admission via 
an Enrollment Agreement. 

6. Enrollment Agreement 
Applicants must return the Enrollment Agreement, and $500 deposit, within two weeks or as 
noted on the Enrollment Agreement, to secure placement for the upcoming school year. 

7. Children’s House Welcome Interview 
The Director of Admissions contacts the parents of all newly enrolled Children’s House 

students to schedule a 20-minute Parent Child Interview with the parents and child. Please 

note that a child is eligible for admission the year in which he/she turns three years old by 

August 31st. 
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